STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS29055C1 / HOS15

The purpose of this legislation is to clarify statute language changes made in the 2021 Legislative session which
moved all decision-making authority to the Public Health District Boards and Directors. Chapter 53, title 67,
Idaho Code no longer applies to Public Health Districts since their employees are no longer considered state
employees.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no impact on the state’s General fund or any dedicated fund or federal fund because it
only adds clarification to the statute change made during the 2021 Legislative Session, effective March 1, 2022.

Contact:
Lori Wolff
Division of Human Resources
(208) 854-3074

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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